
Good morning, today is Thursday, January 25th 
 
Do you feel like you are walking around missing something?  Chances are it is in the lost and 
found.  The lost and found bin in the 400 hallway is overflowing and all unclaimed items will be 
donated at the end of the month. Please stop by and claim your lost items before they are 
gone. 
 
Attention BHip members: there are meetings today at lunch for all grade levels.  
 
To all 8th Graders, there are only two days left to submit your theme suggestions for the 8th 
Grade Celebration.  Please stop by the office today and submit your theme ideas in the box 
provided. 
 
Thank you Gateway, remember to guard your character. 
 


